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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the removal of large numbers of mature trees and the plan 

to remove more especially along Dacy Avenue. Removing these trees will increase inner city 

heat, reduce shade and ruin a small pocket of remaining beauty, for little return beyond a few 

extra lanes of traffic. Alternatives should be considered, for example turning existing roads 

into one way roads running east and west on either side of the golf course. 

Thank you for considering my Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. 

 

 

 




